
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 

 

As you are already aware this term we are studying the Victorians.  We will be holding a Victorian Day 

in order to enrich the children’s understanding and allow them to have a first hand experience of daily 

life during the Victorian period.  This themed day will take place on Friday 30th September and 

children will spend the whole day in the role of a Victorian child by taking part in authentic Victorian 

activities. 

 

These activities are: 

• Punch and Judy show  

• Making a Victorian invention  

• Playing Victorian games 

• Victorian school day activities  

 

In order to make the experience as realistic as possible we ask that your child dresses in a period 

appropriate costume.  If this is not possible, we ask that your child comes in school uniform as normal.   

 

Here are some examples of what children can wear: 

• White dresses  

• White shirts 

• Waistcoats 

• Dark coloured trousers 

• Cloaks/ shawls 

• Plimsolls 

• Hats e.g. bonnets, flat caps. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is going to be a really exciting day for the children!  We will provide you with a newsletter which 

will include the children’s thoughts about the day and pictures we have taken so that you can see what 

an excellent learning experience it was.  

 

Thank you in advanced for supporting us! 

The Year 5 Team 


